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Life Lines 

Vacation Bible School 

aƻƴǘƘƭȅ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ƻŦ aƛƭƭōǊƻƻƪ CƛǊǎǘ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

Please make sure to invite as many children as you 

can to this yearôs Vacation Bible School to be held 

June 13th through 16th. 

 

We will decorate the church for VBS on June 11th. 

Training and prayer will be held on Monday, June 

12th. Volunteers need to attend the training session. 

 

June 2017 

Invitation from 

Pastor Jerry 
 Dear Millbrook family, 

I invite you to cover these events that are hap-

pening in the future with the following prayer: 

  Everlasting God, whose will is that all should 

come to you through your Son Jesus Christ, 

during this event, inspire our witness to him, 

so that all would come to know the power of 

His forgiveness, and the hope of His resurrec-

tion, who lives and reigns with you and the 

Holy Spirit now and forever  

Amen. 

Confirmation Sunday 

Vacation Bible Sunday  

Alabama-West Florida Conference 

Summer Camp 

Louisiana Mission Trip 



Emmaus Walks and Gatherings 

Destin Fishing Trip 

Worship Services 

Sunday School 

Bible Studies 

United Methodist Womenôs Mission U 

New staff members   

Also, pray for our Discernment Commit-

tee. As many of you know we provide four 

worship services each Sunday morning.  

In addition to the worship services, we 

also offer Sunday school classes, chil-

Invitation from Pastor 
 ...Continued  from page 1 

You may notice a new face in the 

halls of the church this month.  

Martha McBride has been hired 

as the new financial administrator 

for the church. 

Martha retired from the State 

Banking Department after more 

than 27 years of employment. 

She studied accounting at Troy 

University.  

Martha has two adult children and six grandchildren.  

She loves photography, singing and spending time with 

her grandchildren.  

ñI am humbled to have been entrusted to take care of 

this congregationôs contributions,ò she said. ñI am 

committed to be a faithful steward of these funds.ò 

Meet Martha 

Congratulations, Jared! 
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Stop by the office soon 

and meet our newest staff 

member, Martha McBride! 

drenôs church and the fellowship gathering. To ef-

fectively conduct all these ser-

vices requires hundreds of  dedi-

cated  volunteers to sing at two 

worship services, sing in the 

praise team, usher, greet, aco-

lytes,  play musical instruments, 

operate computers and sound 

systems, count  the offering, 

teach adult and childrenôs  Sunday school classes, 

work in the nursery, assist with Holy Communion, 

and help  with childrenôs church. Also, Jared Par-

ker, our lead preacher at our Contemporary Ser-

vice, will be going to serve as pastor of Trinity Unit-

ed Methodist Church in Semmes, Alabama, in June.     

So that we can discern how to produce both excel-

lent traditional and contemporary worship services, 
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6.4 Confirmation Sunday 

6.8 W.E.L.C.O.M.E. Day 

6.10 UMM Fishing Trip 

6.13     Vacation Bible School Begins 

6.18 Jaredôs Reception 

6.21     Wednesday Night Supper 

            @ Midtown Pizza 

6.25 Youth Mission Trip Leaves 

6.25     Wednesday Night Supper 

    @ Joe Mamaôs 

 

Mark 

Your 

Calendar 

Goodbye, Seniors! 
Congratulations to our 2017 graduates! Our 

graduating seniors were honored in May with a 

celebration in the fellowship hall and a special 

presentation in the worship services.  

 

Our Seniors can move ahead knowing that 

Jeremiah 29:11 tells us ñfor I know the plans I 

have for you,ò declares the Lord, ñplans to 

prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give 

you hope and a future.ò 

 

Invitation From the Pastor Continued é 

the  Administrative Council voted to form a 

committee to discern the most effective way to 

use our time and resources on Sunday morn-

ing. Our Discernment Committee met this past 

month to begin designing a process to assess 

the resources God has blessed us with. Based 

upon these assessments, your input, other in-

formation gathered and much prayer they will 

make a recommendation to the Administrative 

Council about the times for our worship ser-

vices.  Because these decisions will have a big 

impact on the life of our church, I am asking 

you to begin praying today about your input 

and the decisions we will make together.     

I know that God has great plans for His church. As 

we take our next step in faithfulness to the Lord, 

let us take hold of these words from the Apostle 

Paul, ñNow to him who by the power at work within 

us is able to accomplish abundantly far more than 

all we can ask or imagine, to him be glory in the 

church and in Christ Jesus to all generations.ò 

Thank you for your love and support.  Judy and I 

are so glad for the privilege of serving with you for 

the sake of Christôs kingdom.   I look forward to 

seeing you at church this Pentecost Sunday as 

God pours out his Spirit on us. 

 Pastor Jerry  


